
Lord and Lady Dunleath Host Consular Corps for Northern Ireland AGM 

05 June 2023 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Consular Corps (Association) for Northern Ireland (CA-NI) 

was graciously hosted by Lord and Lady Dunleath on the Dunleath Estate at Ballywalter Park. 

The AGM was attended by Ambassadors, Consulates General and Honorary Consulates. 

After the presentation of the President, Secretariat and Treasurer reports from 2022-2023, the 

Executive for 2023-2024 was formalised. 

Executive (2023-2024): 
President: Ms Martina McKenzie, Honorary Consul of Finland in Northern Ireland 
Vice President: Dr Federica Ferrieri, Honorary Consul of Italy in Northern Ireland 
Secretariat: Mr Jose Lazaro, Honorary Vice-Consul of Spain in Northern Ireland 
Treasurer: Mr Nick Lestas, Honorary Consul of Cyprus in Northern Ireland 

 

 

 

Dr Christopher Stange, Consul General for St. Vincent and the Grenadines thanked members for the 

privilege and honour to serve the Consular Corps for all these years, deciding to step down as its 

Secretariat. He thanked the President, Tina McKenzie, and her staff at Staffline for making the 

arrangements to hold our AGM at Ballywalter Park.  

This opportunity to bring together officials for discussion and sharing of information on their 

respective countries goes a long way to further develop relations between nations.  ENDS  

Lord & Lady Dunleath with CA-NI members 


